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Puget Sound Energy, Inc.

P.O. Box 97034

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734

Filed via Web Portal and Overnight Courier
June 21, 2016 
Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:
PSE’s 2016 Renewable Portfolio Standard Report - Correction

UE-160757

Dear Mr. King:

On May 31, 2016, Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) filed its 2016 annual Renewable Portfolio Standard Report (the “Report”) in the above-referenced docket.
It has been brought to our attention that page 1 of the Report (Sections 1 and 2) contains a typo in the 2014 Delivered Load to Customers.  This number, previously shown as 21,568,949 MWh, has been corrected to indicate 20,568,949 MWh.  Please note that the 2016 Renewable Energy Target was based on the correct 2014 Delivered Load of 20,568,949 MWh and no other parts of the Report are affected by correcting this typo.  
A copy of this correction will also be submitted to the Department of Commerce.  
If you have any questions about the information contained in this filing, please contact Katherine Barnard, Director, Revenue Requirement & Compliance, at (425) 462-3716.

Sincerely,

Ken Johnson
Director, State Regulatory Affairs
Enclosure
